
Board of Appeal and Equalization 

April 17, 2012 

Meeting called to order by Mayor Tammy Konz at 6:04pm 

Pledge of Allegiance recited 

Council members present: Joe Krippner, Tammy Konz, Paula Capes and Nate Osmundson; Eric Loewen 

absent 

Others present: Gary Grossinger, Cheryl Foster, Ray Schreiner, Kelvin Nelson, Tom Marquardt and Jim 

Frilstad 

Ray Schreiner discussed the value of his vacant lots – PID# 60.34428.0082, 60.34428.0083, 

60.34428.0084, 60.34428.0085 and 60.34428.0086.  They are valued at $23,800.  The lots with patio 

homes on them are valued at $123,500.  Those present discussed the size of the lots as compared to 

other vacant lots within the City. 

Councilmember Krippner arrived at 6:21pm 

Motion made by Tammy Konz and seconded by Paula Capes to reduce the value of Ray Schreiner’s lots 

by 10.08% for PID# 60.34428.0082, 60.34428.0083, 60.34428.0084, 60.34428.0085 and 60.34428.0086 – 

thus decreasing the value from $23,800 to $21,400; motion carried 

Councilmember Eric Loewen absent 

Motion made by Nate Osmundson and seconded by Joe Krippner to adjourn at 6:33pm; motion carried 

Councilmember Eric Loewen absent 

Respectfully submitted by Nicole Pilarski 


